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    April  2013  A  message  from  Mrs  Stewart…  

Thank you to all the children and parents who have already 
made me feel so welcome I am really enjoying meeting 
your children and getting to know lots of new faces. We 
are working really hard as a team to make our nursery as 
good as it can be. We would welcome contributions to 
learning stories in photographs, drawings, pictures, notes 
or feel free to let your child’s key worker know anything 
new they are doing at home. If your child is showing a 
particular interest in a topic or activity we would love to 
know about it so we could include this in our provision. You 
may receive a letter from your child’s key worker when we 
plan specific P.L.O.Ds (possible lines of development) for 
your child. This helps us develop our Nursery environment 
to aid your child in their next steps of development and 
learning.  

Can  you  help…    
• Do you have any old pots, pans and kitchen utensils that we can use outside in our ‘Mud Kitchen’? 
• We are also looking for any dressing up clothes that your child may have grown out of for our younger children. 
• And finally we are looking for smaller items to use for ‘junk modeling’, these could include toothpaste boxes, 

oxo boxes or plastic milk lids. 
 

Telephone:  01263  519325                        e-­‐mail:  childrenscentre@suffieldpark.norfolk.sch.uk  

Dates  for  your  diary…  

Our parents evening has been rescheduled for  
Wednesday 1st May from 5.30 until 6.30. It is an 
opportunity to find out about how your child is doing at 
nursery and to ask any questions.  Please talk to your 
child’s key worker if you would like to arrange an 
alternative time. For anyone with a child in the Baby Room 
please speak to a member of staff to arrange a time to 
see your child’s keyworker. 
 
We are closed for the May Day Bank Holiday on the 6th 
May and for the Bank Holiday on 27th May.  Half Term 
for Term Time only children is from Monday 27th until 
Friday 31st May. We have a Teacher Training day on 
Thursday 27th June, we will be open for All Year Round 
children only. 
 
The Friends of Suffield Park Infants & Nursery are 
always looking for parents to help them. If you would be 
interested in joining them please give your name to a 
member of staff. 
  

  

  

  

  

May  we  remind  you…  

Texting Service                 
As you may be aware we have now signed up to a texting 
service.  In order that this service runs correctly and 
you are kept up-to-date with any messages that we 
send out, please can you ensure that any mobile 
numbers we hold for you are correct and let us know of 
any changes. 
 
September Intake            
For children staying with us in September 2013, we 
would appreciate if you could let us know in writing 
which sessions you would like them to attend, this will 
only be necessary if you want your child’s sessions to 
change. 
 
Naming items      
Can we remind you to name any item of clothing your 
child brings into Nursery.  Could you also ensure you 
name drink bottles and lunch boxes as well. 
 
Illness                       
We currently have a confirmed case of slapped cheek in 
Nursery. We are very grateful when parents phone to 
let us know that their child won’t be attending a session 
and why.  If you know that your child will not be in 
Nursery for whatever reason, please can you give Kerry 
a ring in the office and let us know. 
 
Invoices 
Please may we remind you that invoices are due for 
payment by the 10th of the month. 
 
Welcome                    
We would like to take this opportunity to welcome Ali 
Brookes who has joined us whilst Louise is on Maternity 
leave. She is a welcome addition to our Nursery team. 

 
 
 


